
                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KCE 05/2562 
                                                                           
November 28, 2019 
 
 
 
Re: Notification to change opening business day for 2020  
 
To : President of the Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
 
KCE Electronics Public Company Limited would like to notify to change opening the 
business day from January 3, 2020 to be open on January 6, 2020  
  
 
Please be informed accordingly, 

 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

…………………………………. 
(Mrs.Voraluksana Ongkosit) 
Executive Vice Chairperson 

 
                                                              


